
Avalanche Crossing North Bowl Road, Bridger Bowl

 

A small avalanche hitting the North Bowl Road.

Bridger Bowl is closed for the season and the ski patrol is on summer vacation. This means no one is mitigating 
avalanche hazards or closing terrain as conditions change, so skiers and riders have to make avalanche-related 
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decisions for themselves and be prepared for partner rescue. It also means that familiar routes such as North 
Bowl Road may become unsafe. Photo: GNFAC

Advisory Region
Bridger Range
Longitude
-110.92W
Latitude
45.82N
Bridger Range, 2021-04-07


